
OGLETREE DEAKINS 
WEBINAR 
IMMIGRATION CONSEQUENCES 
OF A POSSIBLE FEDERAL 
GOVERNMENT SHUTDOWN  

REGISTRATION

Register online at www.ogletree.com or contact webinars@ogletree.com.

Instructions for participation will be circulated before the webinar. If you have questions about  
the availability of CLE credits, please email cle@ogletree.com. To request an accommodation for a 
disability, please email accessibility@ogletree.com as soon as possible.

DESCRIPTION
While a federal government shutdown on 
October 1 is not certain, in the event that one 
occurs, service delays impacting immigration 
benefits and other areas should be expected. 
In this webinar, the speakers will discuss the 
politics of the potential shutdown and how 
shutdowns have transpired in the past. They 
will also look into the crystal ball at potential 
impacts, particularly the disruption of certain 
immigration services, and provide key takeaways 
for companies that employ foreign nationals.

SPEAKERS 
James J. Plunkett (Washington, D.C.)
Caroline Tang (Austin)
Lisa England, Moderator

DATE
Thursday, September 28, 2023

TIME
11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Pacific
12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. Mountain
1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. Central
2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Eastern

COST
$99.00
Complimentary for Ogletree Deakins clients  
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